ANAMOOSE JDA MEETING MINUTES

4-10-19	

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board meeting to order this 10th day of April 2019 at 6:34 pm at City Hall. All Members were in attendance except for Mike Borgen. Also present was Cheryl Linardon, City Auditor and Andy Melton, with Melton Construction.

Minutes of the 3/13/19 JDA meeting were read and approved. Goodwin/Mertz. AIF  

Treasurer’s Report was submitted and accepted with a balance of $16.90. Rudnick/Martin. AIF


Old Business: 
The topic of the safe combinations was discussed. Melton was able to get the big safe door open and will work on getting the small safe open on his own time. Melton will buff out the rust on the safe doors, paint original colors and put a clear coat over it; he will also install pins so the doors can not be closed. Goodwin/Rudnick. AIF

Melton gave an update on the progress being made on the Steakhouse. Finally received the quote from Bismarck Restaurant Supply and several other companies, they are coming in with quotes from $35,000.00 to $60,000.00, which does not include delivery charges or installation. After many hours of research on his own time, Melton advised the Council it will be much cheaper if we go through a wholesale distributer, we can still get the top name brands with warranties for approximately $22,000.00. This amount does not include a walk in cooler or the Ansul Hood. Appliance will need to be  picked out and ordered soon. Topic tabled until next month’s meeting.

New Business:
The Board discussed trim size and color; they have picked Red Oak for the stain color and the window and floor trim will be 5”.

There was discussion on the stairway railing, if metal or wood should be used, the Board decided to go with wood. Goodwin and Martin will pick out the wood balusters.

Linardon advised the Board that Denise Sundeen with the USDA will be here on Tuesday April 23rd, to meet with her. This will be an annual visit where they will be to go thru all files that involve the  Revolving Loan Fund and compliance review files. Sundeen has requested to make site visits to the Steakhouse, and to Ponzer and Turner buildings where their businesses are going to be.
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The next JDA meeting will be May 8, 2019 at 6:30 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. Martin/Goodwin. AIF

Frank Ewert, President
Cheryl Linardon/City Auditor	
